




  

 The Venture Funding Specialists 

VFS, LLC      5827 Terex Clarkston MI 48346      P: 248.657.4600      www.vfsmi.com 

March 10, 2020 

 

 

 

Jamie Sarracco 

President 

Sarracco Mechanical Services, Inc 

61 Mattatuck Heights 

Waterbury, Ct 06705 

203-720-3832 

 

Subject:  NOTIFICATION TO CEASE all fuel cell project construction at the Montville WPCA for new 

Doosan 460 kW system  

 

Jamie, 

 

Today, VFS received written notification by the Connecticut Siting Council to immediately cease all fuel cell 

related construction on the Montville WPCA Doosan Fuel Cell Project.  This letter is your notification to do the 

same.  Please stop all construction activities at the Montville site until further notice. 

 

Regrettably, VFS has missed a required legal step with the CT Siting Council and its fuel cell project approvals.  

Until the Siting Council has had the appropriate time to review the project per their requirements, all 

construction activities are on hold. 

 

Please secure the site with the necessary erosion and sedimentation controls around the work area.  We also ask 

that you provide proof of these controls with pictures of the site. 

 

I will contact you when the Siting Council has issued a final approval.  Thank you for the great effort and 

communications throughout this project. 

 

Very Sincerely, 
 
 

Steve Pearson 
 
Steve Pearson 

Green Energy Financing Executive 
VFS LLC 
Mobile:   248-417-0674 

spearson@VFSMI.com   
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